## 31st October 2017



Gordon Junior Rugby Club Incorporated PO Box 232 Roseville NSW 2069 INC: 9886888 - ABN: 56317626208

Dear Gordon Junior Rugby families

I am sending you this note to clarify some facts surrounding The Cavaliers Rugby Academy. Thank you to all of those who have made contact with your concerns.

The Cavaliers Rugby Academy is a commercial operation and has absolutely no affiliation with Gordon Junior or Gordon Senior Rugby Clubs. Furthermore, Mr Rau Albert has no affiliation with either of these organisations, or any village club within our district.

Your child's selection in events organised by The Cavaliers Rugby Academy will have absolutely no bearing on selection for Gordon Junior Rep teams, or any other level of representative rugby.

If you have any further enquiries on this matter, please discuss with your village club president, all of whom are co signatories on this letter.

Regards

Brad Harrison

President - Gordon Junior Rugby

president@gordonjuniorrugby.com.au

George Roper President – Wahroonga Junior Rugby president@wahroongarugby.com.au

Mark Frederickson President – Chatswood Junior Rugby <u>president@chatswoodjuniorrugby.com.au</u>

Andrew Marren
President – Hornsby Junior Rugby
president@hjruc.com.au

Grant Pisani
President – KWP Junior Rugby
grant@fourthwall.com.au

Michael Onslow VP – Gordon Junior Rugby vp@gordonjuniorrugby.com.au

Andrew Hutton

President – Lindfield Junior Rugby

president@lindfieldjuniorrugby.com.au

Sven Graham
President – Roseville Junior Rugby
sven@grater.com.au

Wayne Rigney
President – Lane Cove Junior Rugby
<a href="mailto:president@lcjru.com.au">president@lcjru.com.au</a>

David Slinn VP Juniors – St Ives Junior Rugby <u>juniors@stivesrugby.com.au</u>